SOUTH HILLS CHORALE

Come and embrace the magical power of live choral music as the
South Hills Chorale celebrates the spirit of the holiday season
accompanied by a five piece orchestra. The concerts will be
performed at Christ United Methodist Church — 44 Highland Road in
Bethel Park on Friday, December 13" at 7 PM and Saturday,
December 14™ at 1 PM. Tickets are $25 and are available on line @
southhillschorale.org, at the door, from any Chorale member oryou
can call Colleen at 412-613-8717.

The Chorale is a non-profit community chorale group that brings joy
to the community through song. Eighty-five talented members
perform a wide variety of beautiful music to help you forget about
life for a while at our main concerts in May and December. Please

join us and enjoy!




